
This Week In Reception 

We have had hectic week in Reception.  

This week the children have started looking at animals that live in 

cold places with a huge focus on penguins.  The children have 

been building them out of a variety of materials, ordering them, 

dancing like them and describing them.  We have also looked at 

the type of land the penguins live on-Snow, and started to look at 

the story of the snowman. 

A new, fancy interactive smartboard has arrived in Reception and 

the children are looking forward to using it! 

A Message From  

Miss Cronin 

A special well done to Tom and Sam 

who were awarded the Curriculum 

Certificates last week. 

Well Done to Archie and Joshua 

who have won the Curriculum  

Values Certificates for this week. 

Hats, Scarfs and Coats 

As the days are getting colder and 

darker, please ensure your child has the 

appropriate clothing in school, Lots of 

children like to take their coats off, it is 

important that they remain warm at 

playtimes, so please remind them to 

leave coats on. 

Home Work 

A polite reminder to read with your children and  

complete their tricky word book.  This will help the 

children stay on track with their education and  

develop their writing skills.  Some children are  

already stringing  sentences with the aid of their 

reading. 

When completing their home work book, please  

ensure your child completes this all by themselves.  

You could discuss with them what they are going to 

write then leave them to have a go. 

Capital letters are only being encouraged for name 

purposes at the moment as the children are still 

developing their phonics skills . 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

Diary Dates 

PTA Christmas Fayre Non- Uniform Day - Friday 

30th November 

Please send in a tombola prize if you would 

like your child to take part. 

Christmas Fayre - Wednesday 

5th December  3:30-5:30pm 

KS1 and EYFS Christmas Party: 17th December 

2018 

KS1 and EYFS Christmas Play: 19th December 

2018 

Whole School Panto: 20th December 2018 

Thank You 

A huge thank you to everyone that attended 

Parents’ Evening; it was lovely to speak to 

you all about how  

wonderfully well your children are doing! 


